Re

The Surveyors,

COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th November, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

1 have %o acquaint you I do not appear to have
received a reply to my letter of the 10th ultimo addressed ‘
%o the Owners of the steamer "VENDIA", and as 1t is desired to
keep the records in the Soclety's Reglster Book as up %o date
as possible, I shall be glad 1f you will kindly ingquire of them -
and let me know whether they have any objectlon o this steamer |
being recorded as "SUNK",

I should @dd that since the above mentioned letter was
written, it has been decided to post the record "SUNK" instead
of "SUNK - WAR LOS3" in these uum,

A copy of the letter is enclosed herewith for your
information.

1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Classification Committes,

;
COPENHAGEN, B .



